
The Minister of Finance meets with the Chief Secretary, Tobago House of Assembly 

 
Today, September 14, 2022, the Honourable Colm Imbert, Ag. Prime Minister and Minister of 

Finance met with the Honourable Farley Augustine, Chief Secretary and Secretary of Finance, 

Trade and the Economy, Tobago House of Assembly (THA) to discuss the budgetary allocation 

for the THA for fiscal 2023. 

 

The Minister of Finance and Chief Secretary, along with executives from the Ministry of Finance 

and Tobago House of Assembly held productive and cordial financial discussions. 
 

Executives from the Tobago House of Assembly included Ms. Ethlyn John, Chief Administrator, 

Ms. Nikisha Ottley, Administrator, Division of Finance, Trade and the Economy, Mr. Anselm 

Richards, Chief Technical Advisor to the Division of Finance, Trade and the Economy and Mrs. 

Petal-Ann Roberts, Chief Management Accountant, Office of the Chief Secretary. 
 

Executives from the Ministry of Finance included Mrs. Suzette Taylor-Lee Chee, Permanent 

Secretary, Mrs. Cherry-Ann LeGendre, Director, Budget Division, Ms. Karyn Chung, Assistant 

Director of Budgets, Mrs. Rachael Armstrong, Budget Manager and Ms. Nikeisha Baptiste, Budget 

Analyst II. 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 


